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Dear ADSSP and ADI-SSS Grantees and Collaborative Partners,

Please see the attached flyer for information on the Care Connection webinar series sponsored by the Alzheimer's
Foundation of America. These webinars may be of interest as you work on your various grant projects. The webinars 
are free of charge.

Thank you,
National Alzheimer's and Dementia Resource Center
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